Foundation will do Native series

The Alaska Native Founda-
tion has announced submission
of a proposal designed- to ad-
dress problems of discrimination
against Alaska Native students
residing in urban areas of the
state.

The project, which proposes
to produce six one-half hour
video tapes, will be aimed at
students in the 4th, 5th and
6th grades, in the urban cen-

ters of Anchorage, Fairbanks,
Juneau, Bethel, and Kodiak.

As part of the application
procedures, ANF has selected an
advisory committee composed
of residents of each of the urban
areas to be served. Committee
members are:  Chuck O’Con-
nell, Anchorage; Tiny Devlin,
Anchorage; Len Sevdy, Juneau;
Bertha Cavanaugh, Juneau; The-
da Pittman, Anchorage, Bill Per-

atrovich, Anchorage, Virginia
Borrego, Bethel; Tony Vaska,
Bethel; Kay Hinckley, Fair-
banks; Rita Hunter, Fairbanks,
Duke Delgado, Kodiak; and
Keith Bryan, Kodiak.

The advisory committee will
offer advice, suggestions and
comments on the project pro-
posal, objectives and goals, staf-
fing, basic concepts and pre-
sentation of each half-hour pro-
gram, and the quality of the pro-

ject.



